
                            

 

 

 
August 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Hello, my name is Mrs. St. Denis, and I am so excited to be your child’s 
teacher at Oxhead Road Elementary School this year! I am looking 
forward to a productive and fabulous year in fourth grade. Our 
classroom number is 113. Go Team 113! 

Some important information for when school begins: 

●​ A snack time will be reserved daily. Please send your child to 
school with a drink and a healthy snack each day.  

●​ If you will be sending in lunch or snack money, please enclose it in 
an envelope or bag labeled with your child’s first and last name.  

●​ A list of school supplies is posted on the district website. Please 
look it over to ensure that your child has all they need for a 
successful year. 

●​ Please make sure all supplies are labeled before they are brought to 
school.  

●​ You can contact me at Oxhead Elementary School at (631) 
285-8700, send in a note with your child, or via my email 
istdenis@mccsd.net.  

I am looking forward to having your child in my class and working 
together with you to make this a great school year! Thank you in 
advance for preparing your child for this new school year. 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. St. Denis 


